From: <u>AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov</u>

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 8:48:45 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:
First_Name :
Karlos

Last_Name :
Mourad

E-mail :

eComment:

Phone:

Middle Easterns for East County

Hello, I am a Middle Eastern from Iraq living in El Cajon.

I hope that you consider keeping our East County Middle Eastern (Immigrant/Refugee) Community together and not divide us among Supervisor districts.

We live in East County cities such as (El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, Santee, Lakeside, and La Mesa). These areas are places that need to be kept together.

We live in East County not for cheap rent, but because we have an established community here. We have our churches, mosques, community stores, social clubs, and businesses, which we do not find in any other place in San Diego.

Our Middle Eastern Community shares the same culture, language, food, and interests.

I am asking the IRC to keep our Middle Eastern Community together by keeping El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, Santee, Lakeside, and La Mesa in one Supervisor district.

Removing El Cajon from the above-mentioned communities in East County will separate our community. Please take into your consideration the interest of our community.

Submit : Submit